
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

March 21, 1996 

 

Mr. Robert Bouck 

6124 Knollwood Dr. 

Falls Church, Virginia 22041 

 

Dear Mr. Bouck: 

 

I am writing you on behalf of  the Assassination Records Review Board, an independent Federal 

Agency established pursuant to the President John F. Kennedy Assassination Records Collection Act 

of 1992, 44 U.S.C. § 2107 (Supp. V 1994). I am contacting you in the hope that we might arrange 

for a meeting to discuss your knowledge about Secret Service records related to the assassination. 

 

The Review Board, whose members are appointed by the President and confirmed by the Senate, is 

charged with collecting records related to the assassination of President Kennedy.  The Review 

Board is not seeking to reach any conclusions regarding the assassination, but is primarily concerned 

with identifying, clarifying, locating, and making available assassination records. I am enclosing some 

explanatory material about the Review Board and its mandate. 

 

We would very much like to talk to you about your recollections regarding activities at the Secret 

Service in the immediate wake of the assassination of  President Kennedy, support that the USSS 

may have provided to the Warren Commission, and the findings of the Secret Service’s investigation 

of the assassination. 

 

Dr. Joan Zimmerman, who heads our work on the Secret Service, will attempt to call you next week 

to see if we could arrange for a time that we could meet with you.   
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Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions, and we look forward to speaking with 

you next week. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel and 

Associate Director for Research and Analysis 

 

Enclosures 

 

cc: Jane E. Vezeris 

     Donald Personette 

 

 


